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Dear Friends,
 
Third Millennium Ministries has been accomplishing great things through your partnership and financial support. 
Thank you!
 
One of  those things is the distribution of  our curriculum. As you know, millions of  Christian leaders around the 
world need solid Bible training, but have no way to get it. Our primary mission at Third Millennium Ministries 
is to meet this need by creating a “seminary in a box” that can be delivered directly to these leaders in their own 
lands, in their own languages, and at no charge to them. Our hope is that God will use our service to prepare his 
church to saturate the globe with the gospel.

Recently, some of  our development team traveled to Colorado to meet with various ministries. We do this 
occasionally to make sure they are aware of  the materials we have available. After all, many other ministries 
already have established distribution networks throughout the world. When we partner with them, we can use 
those same networks to distribute our own products. 
 
Many other ministries that do international work realize that one of  the most urgent needs of  the church is for 
leadership training. So, when they see our curriculum, they are elated by its quality and ease of  use, and they are 
grateful that we offer it for free. As just one example, take a look at the message below that came from one of  our 
friends at Focus on the Family: 

Thank you for sharing with us the theological DVDs from Third Millennium. 
We... consider it a very important and helpful weapon for all of  those interested 
in increasing their biblical knowledge. The content, methodology, and links to a 
web site for written information give us the possibility of  accessing extremely 
important information we usually do not have at hand. It clarifies the scenario 
for a better understanding and interpretation of  the Bible… We consider it an 
excellent means that helps us to be prepared as good soldiers of  Christ who can 
give defense of  the gospel we preach.

Many other Christian ministries recognize how important our work is. They are thrilled to benefit from our 
curriculum, just as we take joy in Christ from our ability to provide it for them. We hope that you will take 
encouragement from this too, knowing that your support is providing an incredible benefit to your brothers and 
sisters in God’s kingdom.

In Christ,

Richard L. Pratt, Jr.


